From: Roddie Turner

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Billy’s
Date: Saturday, May 28, 2022 8:13:01 AM

I understand you’re voting on whether to allow Billy’s on Grand a noise variance. Please vote no for the health &
safety of our neighborhood.

Roddie Turner
Summit Hill

Sent from my iPhone
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